
Subject Re: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands

From Camille Leung

To Neil Trenerry; Jessica Henderson-McBean; bob.pellegrine@nexgenbuilders.com; Noel Chamberlain; Amy Ow

Cc Steve Monowitz

Sent Friday, April 10, 2020 12:12 PM

Hi Neil,
Thanks for the reports.  Jessie tells me you are working with Noel and Bob to fix the temporary 
erosion controls. Regarding resolving the stormwater run-on problem from the street and 
associated erosion impacts, she tells me you are reviewing the permanent drainage system 
plans and preparing an explanation for constructing the permanent drainage system. As a 
Qualified Stormwater Practitioner (QSP), we hope you can advise the County as to whether this 
construction work is necessary for erosion control and/or to protect water quality, provide a 
schedule of work, and advise as to whether a revised or new temporary erosion control plan 
should be prepared and implemented while the permanent system is being constructed.
Thanks

From: Neil Trenerry <neil@cervelliere.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 1:36 PM
To: Noel Chamberlain <noel@nexgenbuilders.com>; Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-
McBean@swca.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>; bob.pellegrine@nexgenbuilders.com 
<bob.pellegrine@nexgenbuilders.com>
Subject: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email 
address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Regards
Neil Trenerry, CESSWI, QSP.
Risk Consultant
Cervelliere Limited
Cell 925-752-4843
Office 925-240-3575

www.cervelliere.com
Construction Safety and Stormwater Compliance Consultants

For a copy of our latest Safety & Stormwater equipment catalog click here

Re: SWPPP Inspection Report for Highlands
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https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/uLglCPNKzmuJq0KMs0nuKE
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/dGPICOYXPlTEoNp4fEx6B8/

